Livermore High School Bulletin for Wednesday, January 24, 2024
School News 
Safe & Sober Grad Night Fundraiser Help support Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night by stopping by for dinner or placing a take out order with Melo's on January 25th between 11am-8pm.  

Middle College High School The Middle College High School program at Las Positas College is an alternative educational program that provides high school students the opportunity to complete their last two years of high school at Las Positas College while earning high school and college credits. Middle College will be accepting applications for students in the Classes of 2025 and 2026 for the 2024-2025 school year. For more information: see your counselor, check out the website tvrop.org, and attend an Information night on Wednesday, January 24 or Tuesday, January 30 – 6-7:30 PM at Las Positas College.  

Dodgeball Tournament Interested in playing Dodgeball? Come to Room 502 for more information?  

See's Candy Valentine's Fundraiser See's Candy Valentine's Fundraiser. PTSA is having a See's Candy Fundraiser. Place your Valentine's See's orders by January 26th to guarantee in time for your Sweetheart! See the LHS website for details.  

Track & Field For all those who are planning on participating in track and field this year and have not yet got the information packet make sure to come by room 503 to pick up the information packet.  

Career Center Juniors and Seniors: The virtual Financial Aid Night presentation is tonight at 5:00pm. Every senior planning to attend college whether it be vocational, community, or four-year, should plan to apply for financial aid. Tonight's presentation will explain the financial aid process, explain the financial aid application (the FAFSA) and discuss the types of aid available. Links to join both sessions were emailed to all juniors and seniors yesterday. Check your email!  
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          Always Stay Humble and Kind
